Site Inspection Report

Inspection Note on the Proposal for diversion of 0.08 hac of Deem Forest land for
providing additional water supply from Ka Riat Tynrah spring source to Block-1
Block-I1 & Block-II1, Lawsohtun.

The inspection was carried on in the field on Monday the 02" May, 2022 along
with the Range Forest Officer I/C Shillong south range.

The project proponent has proposed for diversion of 0.08 hac of Forest land at
Riat Laban Reserve Forest for water supply from Ka Riat Tynrah spring source to
water tank by laying of pipelines through Forest land.

During inspection it was observed that there are no trees to be felled.
No violation has taken place as the proposed area has not broken.

As the project is of great public importance for providing portable drinking
water to localities of Lawsohtun which include Block-1, Block-II & Block-III.
Therefore, laying of pipeline needs to be align from the spring source to the
destination tank. Hence the proposal is recommended for acceptance.

Dated: 02"! May, 2022.
Place: Shillong.

Conservafor of Forests (T)
Khasi & Jaintia Hills
Meghalaya, Shillong.
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Shillong.



